
 
 
 
 
TO: District Lodge 141 Affiliated Local Lodge Recording Secretaries and Presidents 
SUBJECT: JATSC Ground Safety Training Conference 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers: 
 
The IAM Joint Air Transport Safety Committee will hold its annual Ground Safety Training 
Conference at the William W. Winpisinger Technology Center.  The conference will be held 
August 28, 29, 30 with travel days on August 27 and August 31 2018.  
 
This year’s conference is sponsored by the IAM Joint Air Transport Safety Committee (JATSC) 
and will be a combined Ground Safety Conference with Districts 140 and 142.  Based on our 
alliance with the Transport Workers Union (TWU), we have invited safety representatives from 
their group along with representatives from each airline’s Corporate Safety.  Our theme this 
year is: 
 

Learn it, Live it,  Share it 
 
I am requesting your Local send current and prospective Ground Safety Committee members.  
We would like to have at least one representative from each Local attend the conference.   
 
All attendees MUST be registered with the District 141 office NO LATER THAN  
August 1, 2018. Contact Ann Clifford at 847-640-2222, FAX 800-630-2640 or email at: 
aclifford@iam141.org.   
 
Registration forms will be mailed separately and will arrive as soon as they are available. 
 
This committee serves a critical and important role for our membership and the industry. 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration and action on this request. 
 
 
Fraternally yours, 
 
 
Michael G. Klemm 
IAMAW District 141 
President & Directing General Chairman 
 
cc:  DL 141 Executive Board 
 JATSC Committee 
 


